Seventy First Annual Windjammers Race

San Francisco to Santa Cruz
Santa Cruz Yacht Club
Saturday, August 31, 2013

NOTICE OF RACE

Change #1

Notice of Race paragraph 9 is changed as follows:
Due to changes in the format of the America’s Cup challenger trials, St. Francis Yacht Club can no longer offer
berthing the night before the race. Overnight berthing is available at various marinas in the San Francisco Bay,
including a number of marinas in Sausalito and at South Beach Marina in San Francisco.
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